
Joliet Amtrak Station Moves to a Temporary Facility  
Across the Street from the Silver Cross Field Baseball Park 
 

Effective Friday, September 26, 2014  
 
The Joliet, Illinois, Amtrak ticket office and boarding platform is relocated to 
accommodate a long-term construction project.  The temporary station is located 
on the northwest corner of  East Jefferson St. and Mayor Art Schulz Drive (formerly 
N. Michigan St.) on the east side of the rail line. The temporary facility is about two blocks northeast of Joliet 
Union Station, directly across from Silver Cross Field baseball park (refer to the map on the following page). 
The address is:   

53 Mayor Art Schultz Drive  
(corner East Jefferson Street) 
Joliet, Illinois  60432 

 

The temporary facility will be in use until late 2016 or until new construction is finished. Please refer to the 
information below regarding the transition of service to the temporary station: 

 

On Friday, September 26, 2014: Joliet Union Station 

 Trains 300 and 301 will be the last trains to stop at Joliet Union Station.  

 The ticket office will remain open at Joliet Union Station until 3:00 p.m.  
 

On Friday, September 26, 2014: Temporary Station at 53 Mayor Art Schultz Drive 

 Trains 303-307, and Trains 21/321/421 and 22/322, will be the first trains to use the temporary station.  

 Ticketing services will not be available at the temporary station on September 26.  
 

Effective Saturday, September 27, 2014  

 All trains will begin serving the temporary facility at 53 Mayor Art Schultz Drive. 

 The ticket office will be open at the temporary location during its normal morning and afternoon 
hours.  

 Amtrak services will not be available from Joliet Union Station until further notice. Once construction  
is complete, Amtrak will move to the new Joliet Regional Multi-Modal Transportation Center. 

 

Allow Extra Time 
Passengers parking at the Joliet Union Station parking lot should allow an additional 10 to 15 minutes to walk 
to the new boarding platform. 
 

Drop / Pick Up at the Temporary Trailer Facility:  
Passengers who are not parking at the lot should be dropped off and picked up at the temporary Amtrak 
facility north of Jefferson St. on Mayor Art Schultz Drive.  
 

Getting to the Temporary Facility from Joliet Union Station: Cross the Street Safely 
For your safety, do not cross the street at Jefferson St. and Mayor Art Schultz Drive due to heavy vehicle traffic 
at that intersection. Passengers walking from Joliet Union Station to the temporary facility should follow 
directional signage leading to the stop light at Jefferson St. and Scott St., cross to the north side of the street, 
turn right on Jefferson St., then walk east under the railroad viaduct to the trailer on the left side of the street.  
 

Thank you for traveling with Amtrak. We appreciate your patronage. The most up-to-date arrival and 
departure times are available on Amtrak.com, our free mobile apps and at 1-800-USA-RAIL (1-800-872-7245). 

Join us on facebook.com/Amtrak, and follow us on twitter.com/Amtrak. 
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